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29 August 2017 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Medbourne Parish Draft Neighbourhood Plan – Statutory Consultation period 29/08/17 – 10/10/17  

The Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee (MNPAC) is producing a Neighbourhood Plan 
on behalf of Medbourne Parish Council. 

The purpose of this letter is to seek representations from Statutory Consultees and other Stakeholders 
and interested parties as part of the process of finalising the content of the Neighbourhood Plan. A hard 
copy is available on request. 

You are now invited to read the Draft Plan and make comments prior to the document being finalised. 
There will be a six-week period to do this, commencing on 29 August 20917 and closing on 10 October 
2017.   

Your comments will influence our final draft before it is submitted to Harborough District Council at 
which point there will be a further opportunity for you to comment when the Neighbourhood Plan is 
published prior to Independent Examination. 

Comments on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan can be made by using the Pre-Submission Comments Form 
at: http://www.medbourneparishcouncil.co.uk or by sending your comments to David Nance (MNPAC 
Vice Chair and Secretary):  

• Email: dnance@btinternet.com (please cc bmlee@leehudson.co.uk)  
• Postal address: 11 Old Holt Road, Medbourne, LE16 8DY 

All responses received by the above date will be considered and may be utilised to amend the Draft 
Neighbourhood Plan. 

Wherever possible, please ensure that you specify the policy or paragraph to which your response 
relates. 

Details of the process we have undertaken and all relevant documentation is accessible on the Parish 
Council website: http://www.medbourneparishcouncil.co.uk 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Bernadette Lee 
Chair 
Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee 
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